
 

Relaxation of mask wearing after March 13, 2023 
 
 

Thank you for always using Hotel Famitic Nikko Station. 
 
From March 13, 2023, the Ministry of Health, Labor and Welfare has 
announced a policy of entrusting individual judgment to the wearing 
of masks as a countermeasure against the new coronavirus, 
regardless of whether it is indoors or outdoors. 
 
Based on this decision, we will take into consideration the business 
conditions of the facility and take measures according to the actual 
situation. We ask that all visitors to the hotel wear a mask. Also, 
please continue to cooperate with temperature measurement and 
hand disinfection when entering the building. Please cooperate with 
cough etiquette and take care so that everyone can use it 
comfortably. 
 
Regarding the wearing of masks by employees, we will wear them as 
a measure to ensure the safety of our customers and prevent 
infection. 
 
We will continue to work to prevent the spread of infection while 
responding to requests for cooperation from the national and local 
governments. We appreciate the understanding and cooperation of 
our customers. 
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